
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council 24 April 2003 

29. PACKE STREET RESERVE – PROPOSED GARDEN SHED 
 
 The Board considered a report from the Parks and Waterways Manager seeking discretionary funds 

for the placement of a garden shed building on Packe Street Reserve. 
 
 The Board resolved that a grant of $3,450.00 be allocated from the 2002/03 Discretionary Funds to 

finance the relocation of the garden shed from St James Park to Packe Street Reserve.   
 
 The Board also decided to recommend that Sustainable Christchurch be approached for assistance 

with the remainder of the funding for this worthwhile project. 


